
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Tuesday, December 18, 2018 
A-Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Regular  Bell Schedule 
Rep from Shaw University at BHS, 8:15am  
Prospective Student Tour, 9:15am 

Wake County SGA, Media Center, 3:30pm  

JV Boys Basketball vs Athens Drive, 5:00pm  

Varsity Boys Basketball vs Athens Drive, 6:30pm  

Swimming, TAC, 7:30pm  

 

PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 
 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 
 
Congratulations to Meg Hardesty and Katherine Krause who have been selected to move on as 

semifinalists for the Morehead-Cain Scholarship at UNC-Chapel Hill. 

 

Basketball over the break!  Broughton is the site for the John Wall Invitational Basketball 
tournament that is held December 26 - 29.  Teams from all over the country will be here as 
well as college coaches.  This is always an exciting and electric place to be during the 
tournament.  If you would like to work a slot in concessions during the tournament, you can 
come in free on that day and then stay when your shift is over or you can come early before 
your shift.  Students receive Community Service and we love Parents to help as well!  Here is 
the Sign up link......Please DO NOT sign up if you are not sure if you can come.....We need 
everyone that signs up to be here to work! 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0944a8ac2ea46-john5  
 

 Interested in learning more about Elizabeth City State University? Sign up to ride the “Viking Express 

Bus Trip” departing Raleigh [Tower Shopping Center behind Popeye’s/New Bern Avenue/Hwy 64] 

6:00am on Saturday, February 9, and arriving back to Raleigh at about 11:30pm. Not only will 

passengers have an opportunity to tour the campus and meet ECSU faculty, staff and students, but 

also to watch an exciting basketball game between ECSU and Chowan University. Cost for students 

[grades 9-12] is $20 and for parents is $30. Lunch and basketball game ticket included. If interested, 

pick up a registration form in the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. Email 

rdwecsu1891@gmail.com​ or call 919-602-6154 with any questions.  

  

Youth Empowered Solutions (YES!) believes that our collective power as youth and adult allies to 

achieve the change we seek in the world depends on recognizing the history of structural racism that 

exists in the United States. ​YES! is hiring youth staff!  Starting pay is $8.50/hour. ​For more information 

please visit​ ​www.youthempoweredsolutions.org/​ or call (919) 212 - 4256. 

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0944a8ac2ea46-john5
http://www.youthempoweredsolutions.org/
http://www.youthempoweredsolutions.org/


  

The WELL’s  Wishing WELL Donation Drive runs from  12/3-12/20. Donations will go to 3 of the 
residents affected by the fire at Glenwood Towers. Students may receive 3 hours for gift cards, 3 
hours for bed sheets donated, and 1 hour each for the remaining items.  
 
  
  
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
Seniors Planning to Attend North Carolina Central University: The Aspiring Eagles Academy [AEA] is  an 

academically-based enrichment program designed to promote the success of incoming freshmen who have been 

accepted to NCCU. The Academy includes a four week summer bridge program, a living-learning community, 

cultural enrichment, study and travel abroad, intrusive academic coaching and focused academic support. Each 

cohort consists of 50 students, half of whom are first-generation college students. For more information, please 

contact Academic Success and Enrichment Services at 919-530-7042.  

 

Female 11​th​ Graders who are currently in leadership positions or who aspire to assume leadership positions in 

their senior year: The Meredith College Office of Student Leadership & Service, in collaboration with the Office 

of Admissions, invites you to participate in a free conference for high school juniors designed to develop and 

sharpen leadership skills. Whether you’re already a student government officer, a team captain, or interested in 

becoming a leader, this conference can help you become a more effective and collaborative leader. The 

conference is scheduled for Saturday, February 2, 2019 from 9:15am – 3:15pm. For more information and to 

register visit​ ​https://recruit.meredith.edu/register/LC​. 
 

The Alexander Family YMCA is looking for volunteers to serve as an Access Desk Assistant, the first contact 

members have when they visit the YMCA. Volunteers welcome members as they scan their card to access the 

facility, choose a locker and receive a towel. If interested, visit 

https://ymcatriangle.volunteermatters.org/project-catalog/61​ to create a volunteer account. Once the account 

is set up, applicants will be contacted to schedule time for an interview.  

 

Save the date for Broughton’s 2nd Annual​ ​Play4Kay​ game on Thursday, January 17, 2019! Raising funds for the 
Kay Yow Cancer Fund, this year’s event has expanded to include both games (varsity women at 5 PM and varsity 
men at 6:30 PM), more raffle prizes, a silent auction, an online fundraising site, cancer survivor recognition 
during both halftimes, and more!  The Sports & Entertainment Marketing 2 classes are working hard on this 
special event as an honors class project (and gaining practical marketing experience in the process) with the goal 
of doubling last year’s donation of $1,111. 
Per NCHSAA regulations, we don’t receive any money from ticket sales, so we will be selling raffle tickets along 
with special event t-shirts and wristbands (both designed by SEM2 students) in addition to the sponsorships and 
online donations that we receive. Please visit​ ​https://sites.google.com/students.wcpss.net/broughtonplay4kay/ 
(and share it with your friends) to make a donation, find out more about sponsorship opportunities, or to be 
recognized at the game as a cancer survivor. If you know of a potential sponsor (can be via direct financial 
contribution or in the form of items to be raffled or auctioned) that our students should contact, please email 
mpatterson2@wcpss.net 
  
Are you a 10th or 11th grader interested in engineering? Would you like to earn FREE COLLEGE credit and a 
PAYCHECK? Interested students should sign-up for the North Carolina Triangle Apprenticeship Program 
(NCTAP) information session. The information session will be held on  Wednesday, December 19 during 
Advisory in the small gym lobby. ​Students should sign-up for the information session by visiting the 
following link: ​www.tinyurl.com/NCTAPinfo​. ​More information about the NCTAP program can be found at 
NCTAP.org​. 
  
 

https://recruit.meredith.edu/register/LC
https://recruit.meredith.edu/register/LC
https://ymcatriangle.volunteermatters.org/project-catalog/61
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VoZ1WUuQm2c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VoZ1WUuQm2c
https://sites.google.com/students.wcpss.net/broughtonplay4kay/
https://sites.google.com/students.wcpss.net/broughtonplay4kay/
http://www.tinyurl.com/NCTAPinfo
http://nctap.org/


 College & University Open Houses/Information Sessions 

[Not held on the Broughton campus] 
 
VMI February 15-16 Open House, Div I Athletics 

March 8-9 ROTC Options 
RSVP vmi.edu/openhouse 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


